
 

 Submission 
No 17 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO NSW WORKERS COMPENSATION 

SCHEME 
 
 
Name: Name suppressed 

Date received: 9/05/2012 

 
 
 



Current issues are that there is a threat to increasing premiums by 28% in New South Wales if the 
scheme is not reformed, NSW already pays far too higher costs over Victoria and Queensland, the 
scheme needs to be in line with Victoria and Queensland and follow their systems which seem to be 
working, NSW has a $4 billion deficit and the state cannot support this.  
 
 




